

August 31, 2021

Dean Radcliffe, President CT Seaport Car Club

Dear Dean:

On behalf of St. Vincent's Medical Center, we sincerely thank you for your support of the *Car Show* event at Captain's Cove Seaport on July 17, 2021 with providing member volunteers through the CT Seaport Car Club to work the day of the event.

In addition, we are truly grateful for your donation of \$500 to support patients at the Keith Lebo and Jim DeSantie Center for Pancreatic and Liver Disease. With your support, St. Vincent's is able to provide world-class cancer care right here at home. For the last 34 years through the Swim, St. Vincent's has focused on cancer patients and their families providing education, screening, prevention, and support programs, and filling a unique niche by offering case by case support of individuals' unmet needs.

This letter will serve as acknowledgement of your contribution to St. Vincent's Medical Center. No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift, which is tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law. St. Vincent's Medical Center is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization with tax identification number of 83-2550272.

On behalf of all of us here at St. Vincent's, but especially for those with pancreatic and liver disease who will be helped by your generosity, THANK YOU!

Sincerely,

Christine Howard

Associate Director, Special Events & Communications

Received: \$500

PLEASE RETAIN THIS COPY FOR TAX PURPOSES